
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

16th March 2021 

                  Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The theme for this year’s Comic Relief is  

‘Share a Smile’. 
‘Funny can change things. It can connect us. It can be the 

difference.’ 
The last 12 months have been incredibly tough for all of us, but we’re so 
proud of how our children have managed. As parents and carers, you’ve also 
had your lives turned upside down, and we’re so grateful for all of your efforts 
at home.  
 
We understand that the lockdown restrictions continue to have a long-lasting 
impact on many aspects of our lives so this year; we will not be asking for 
donations to be brought to school. Instead we will celebrate Red Nose Day by 
our Share a Smile Joke Challenge in each class during the week.  
 
All the children can share a joke and then each class will select their favourite 
joke and it will be shared as part of our Virtual Celebration Assembly in 
school to give us all a well-deserved giggle! We will share some of them in 
our newsletter next week to make you smile (or groan out loud) at home too!  
If you wish to contribute to Comic Relief, I have attached a link for online 
donations. 
https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 
 
Red Nose merchandise is also available from Sainsbury’s and online at 
tkmaxx.com.  
Thank you for all your support, 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs J Sparrow 
Head of School 

Head of School: Mrs Jackie Sparrow 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Kathryn Catherwood 
Oakwood Primary Academy 
Pendeen Crescent, Southway, Plymouth, Devon 
PL6 6QS 
 

 (01752) 775478       Fax: (01752) 779321 
 e-mail: oakwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk 

 www.discoverymat.co.uk 

 

Oakwood Primary 
 Academy  

Chief Executive Officer – Mrs A Nettleship 


